
 

NOTICE: Train Derailment near Marmon, NM/IPI Service 
Impact 

 

BNSF reported a derailment on June 14 on the Gallup Sub near Marmon, NM. A 
manifest train derailed a locomotive and 18 cars which affected both main tracks. The 
first track opened yesterday, June 16.  
 
Affected train ETAs will be adjusted as BNSF updates their trip plans to account for any 
delays.  Train bunching and deramp delays will likely occur for the next 72 hours at the 
major destination hubs, particularly in SoCal and Chicago. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your STG representative. 


